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                                                                                                                                January 2025 
 

RE: Uniform Reminder 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As we continue to uphold our standards of excellence at Parkhall Integrated College, we would like to remind 

you of our uniform expectations for all students. Adhering to the uniform guidelines is essential in fostering a 

sense of community and pride within our school. Students should present as smart in their uniforms.  

 

Girls’ uniform 

 
▪ Navy blue blazer with college badge 

▪ College tie (Junior tie for years 8-10; Senior tie for years 11-14) 

▪ Skirt: Mid-grey with box pleat. Skirts must be of the correct length; alterations to style and length are not 

permitted (waistbands must not be rolled up). 

▪ Blouse: White for years 8-10; blue for years 11-14 

▪ Grey V-neck pullover or cardigan (optional) 

▪ Grey knee-socks or plain black tights 

▪ Plain black flat shoes: Trainers are not acceptable.  

Boys’ uniform 

 
▪ Navy blue blazer with college badge 

▪ College tie (Junior tie for years 8-10; Senior tie for years 11-14) 

▪ Mid-grey trousers 

▪ Shirt: White for years 8-10; blue for years 11-14 

▪ Grey V-neck pullover (optional) 

▪ Dark socks 

▪ Plain black flat shoes: Trainers are not acceptable. 

Please note that the college uniform and PE kit are available from our suppliers, Wallace’s in Antrim. PE Kit 

is only to be worn during PE lessons.  

 

We appreciate your support in ensuring that all students adhere to our uniform guidelines. Together, we can 

maintain the standards that reflect our college values and promote a positive learning environment. 

 

If you have any additional queries regarding the information within this letter, please feel free to contact me 

at the college.  

 

Your sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr N D Owen 

Principal 


